
 

 

 

 

WHAT TRMA IS DOING  

At TRMA, we understand there is no higher priority than the safety and health of our students, staff and 

their families. Since the beginning of the COVID-19 Pandemic we have stayed informed of public health 

developments from the CDC and our local public health officials. Our team works diligently to monitor 

how our systems are working and adapt to improved methods as quick as possible. Here are some of the 

steps we’ve taken to protect the health of everyone who enters our facility: 

• Limited registrations to support social distancing throughout the day. 

• One-way traffic patterns to minimize close contact with others. 

• Indoor air monitoring to ensure a healthy environment. 

• Increased air flow throughout the facility. 

• Supplemental air purifying devices designed to reduce pathogens, allergens, and particles. 

• Protective barriers at check-in and badging areas. 

• Reconfigured computer lab and classrooms to provide 6’ of distance. 

• Floor markings to draw attention proper social distancing 

• Use of motion-censored sinks, toilets, and contact-less paper towel dispensers. 

• Robust cleaning and disinfecting procedures. All work stations disinfected after each use. 

• All surfaces treated with anti-microbial coating to kill pathogens on contact. 

• Biologic surface testing strategy to measure effectiveness of cleaning and disinfecting. 

• Additional signage to reinforce recommended hand-washing. 

• Hand sanitizing stations throughout facility. 

• Daily temperature checks upon arrival. 

• Mask policy mandated for staff and students. 

http://www.trma.org/

